February 2009

           Hello Members,

Website: Our Chapter’s Website has a Webmaster.  Barry Keippel is the person who will maintain our website.  If you every have anything newsworthy to add, please email Barry at wi11webmaster@davfrat.org.  Our address is still.

www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/wi/11.

Sickness: Let’s keep our thoughts and prayers with those veterans who are ill: Roger Margolofsky, Gordan Lopes and Joe Mineau who are all going through different medical procedures.  Hopefully the medical care they receive will help them continue to live healthful lives.  

Elections:  Chapter Elections will be held during the April meeting for fiscal year 2009-2010.  Each position holds a term of 1 year, with the exception of Trustees, which serve a maximum term of 3 years.  If you are interested in possibly serving our chapter as an officer come to the February meeting to learn more about the various positions.  As you know, I will be resigning from my position as adjutant.  If you are interested, it is imperative that you contact me to learn what is entailed for the job.  It is the most involved position.  

District 3 Conference:  Our chapter will be hosting the District 3 Conference this year.  It will be held on March 29, 2009, commencing at 11:00 am.  The conference will last 2-3 hours.  It will be at the American Legion Hall.  

County Board Meeting; On March 17, 2009, our chapter will be presenting colors at the beginning of the Fond du Lac County Board Meeting.  3 people are needed for this activity.  

State Convention:  State Convention will held from Jun 12- Jun 13 at the Paper Valley Hotel in Appleton.  

DAV Day at the Ballpark:  On July 12, 2009, DAV at the ballpark will be held at Miller Park.  The game starts at 1:05pm.  Tickets typically have been about $15.  

Moving:  Due to several disagreements with the Legion post, our chapter’s meeting and office location will be changing sometime in the future.  If you would like to share or hear input into the process please be at the next few meetings.  More information will be in future newsletters.

The American Veterans Disabled for Life Memorial:  This memorial will be constructed in Washington D.C. as soon as the designated funds have been raised.  The total cost will be $16.7 million.  If you are interested in donating or just learning more you can look on the website: www.avdlm.org.  

CVSO:  We will be inviting John Wershtning to a meeting about 4 times a year to answer questions about changes to our benefits.  This would be a great opportunity to get questions answered, especially those that involve many different veterans.

Installation of Officers:  Just a friendly reminder, all members and family are invited to the Installation of Officer’s dinner.  However, the chapter pays the bill for those members who have been active in the chapter or auxiliary.  Active is defined as:  participating in at least 4 different chapter events, such as attend meetings, the Forget-Me-Not Drive, Red Kettle Campaign or distributing flowers to Veterans in the nursing homes, etc.  You know what your contribution has been for the chapter without us taking attendance.

.


